TOWN OF BUFFALO
BUFFALO PLANNING AND ZONING MINUTES
The Buffalo Planning and Zoning Board met at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, October 4, 2023, at the Town of Buffalo City Office. Board members present were Elizabeth Henderson, Lila Teigen, Stephanie Smith, and Dalton McCann. Secretary Erica Wagner was also present. Guests included Heath Page.
President Henderson called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 
A motion was made by Teigen, 2nd by Smith to approve the agenda. All in favor.
A motion to approve the minutes of the August 22, 2023, meeting was made by Smith, 2nd by Teigen. All approved – motion passed. 
Heath Page presented the board with an application to move a 1985 16x80 trailer house to his property at 505 2nd St E. Page stated he would reside it, put new skirting on, and new windows and doors if they needed replaced. While the board was prepared to discuss, Page then said the buyer had just backed out before the meeting. Discussion was then held about the process of bringing in a trailer older than 10 years. 
Motion to appoint Dalton McCann was made by Smith, 2nd by Tiegen. Welcome, Dalton! 
Being no further business, Henderson adjourned the meeting at 6:17 pm. 
     

     SIGNED: ___________________________
							Elizabeth Henderson, President
ATTEST: _______________________
	Erica Wagner, Secretary

